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On November 18th, 2016, the Transmission Cost Sub-team members provided an update to the Transmission 
Replacement Processes Senior Task Force regarding discussions from their previous sub-team meeting on 
November 4th, 2016.  The overview pertained to the strawman proposal for the Transmission Cost Information 
Center (TCIC), and the TRPSTF provided comments regarding the complexity and intricacies surrounding the effort 
of creating the TCIC.  Initial requirements were also put forth by stakeholders, and PJM agreed to prepare a draft 
requirement specifications document and circulate it with the TRPSTF for feedback. 

The TRPSTF next met on December 9th, 2016 and on January 6th, 2017, to review and provide further 
feedback/edits to the draft TCIC requirement specifications.  The requirements specifications is still a working 
document and will be cleaned up and reviewed again with the TRPSTF on January 30th, 2017.  PJM has agreed to 
work with stakeholders to provide examples of the calculations which will be done using the TCIC to provide a more 
concrete understanding of the requirements.  PJM has also agreed to work on the disclaimer and road map for the 
TCIC. 

Please visit the TRPSTF site for further information, and direct any questions you may have to the TRPSTF 
secretaries (Julia Spatafore and Jason Quevada).  

To receive email notifications, please subscribe to the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force list 
serve on the My Email Lists page on your My PJM account. 
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